
EASTBOUND I-270 TO NEW FLORISSANT ROAD TO CLOSE

MoDOT will close the eastbound I-270 North exit to New Florissant
Road on September 6, 2022 for 45 days. Motorists will exit at Hanley
Road, turn left onto Pershall Road, and continue to New Florissant
Road. This ramp closure is necessary to accommodate construction
of the new eastbound I-270 exit ramp for New Florissant Road.

The public is encouraged to visit the I-270 North Project website to
learn more about planned traffic impacts and details of the project,
including a project overview and graphic displays of planned
construction.
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NORTHBOUND 367 TO WESTBOUND I-270 DETOUR

Motorists should be advised that northbound 367 to 
westbound I-270 has a new access point. Drivers will now 
need to make a left at the new traffic signal when using the 
existing loop ramp. 

 School Safe Driving 

Contact the I-270 North Team at: 
I270North@modot.mo.gov

Contact MoDOT's Customer Service at:
314-215-1500

Learn more about the I-270 North 
Project at: www.i270north.org

The I-270 North Project team reminds 
drivers that students are returning to class. 
Remember to slow down and pay attention 
as more children will be on or near the 
roadways. Watch for those walking, bicycling
and for school buses.  

For more tips on school safe driving visit: 
 http://www.savemolives.com 

The Associated General Contractors of Missouri 
(AGCMO) will be host Build My Future - Gateway 
Region Job Fair at St. Louis Community College 
- Florissant Valley on October 12th. This will be a 
great opportunity for students to learn about 
various aspects of the industry and potential for 
job placement. Stop by the Millstone Weber 
booth to learn more about our work on the I-270 
North Project.

http://www.savemolives.com/
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